
Congratulations! 

Dear [Student's Name], 

We are thrilled to inform you that you have been accepted to [School Name] for the upcoming 

academic year. We were impressed with your application and believe you will be a valuable 

addition to our school community. 

Your acceptance is a testament to your hard work and dedication, and we look forward to 

supporting you in your educational journey. 

Please find enclosed details about the enrollment process and important dates. We invite you to 

attend our welcome orientation on [Date], where you will meet your fellow students and staff. 

Once again, congratulations on your acceptance! We can't wait to welcome you to [School 

Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Principal's Name] 

[Title] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


